
  

 

10844 Ellis Avenue 
Fountain Valley, CA  92708 
www.ocsan.gov 

 

Questions? 
Contact the Construction Hotline 714.378.2965 
or email ConstructionHotline@ocsan.gov 
Follow us @OCSanDistrict 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Information 
Ongoing maintenance of our facilities, structures, and pipelines is 
necessary to provide continuous wastewater service to our 
residents. Upcoming maintenance is scheduled at an underground 
diversion structure along Bushard Street just north of Ellis Avenue. 
This project will repair valves, concrete surfaces, and associated 
instrumentation and electrical components within OC San’s 
Bushard Diversion Structure in the City of Fountain Valley. This 
structure helps to transport wastewater to OC San’s two treatment 
plants. 
 
Project Map 
 

 

 
Work Hours 
Depending on the construction activity, work hours will vary 
between daytime, nighttime, and some Saturday work.  
 
Critical portions of the project will need to be done at night between 
the hours of 9 p.m.- 5 a.m. due to lower sewer flows.  

About Us 
Orange County Sanitation 
District (OC San) is a 
public agency that provides 
regional wastewater 
collection, treatment, and 
recycling services for 
approximately 2.6 million 
people in central and 
northwest Orange County 
and treats more than 180 
million gallons of 
wastewater each day. 

 

Scheduled Work on 
Bushard Street north 
of Ellis Avenue 

April 15 – Summer 2024 
Workdays and Times: 
• Daywork, Mon – Fri 

7 a.m. –5 p.m. 
• Nightwork, Mon – Fri  

9 p.m. – 5 a.m.  
• Saturday, 9 a.m.- 4 p.m.  

*Dates and times are subject to 
change due to operational factors 
or inclement weather. 
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What to Expect 
As construction work occurs, it will be necessary to make 
modifications to traffic lanes. For your safety and that of our 
crews, please follow all posted signs. 
 

• Various work hours: daytime, nighttime, weekend 
• Lane closures  
• Occasional turn restrictions 
• Construction noise 
• Potential odors when opening up manhole covers 

Crews will make every effort to minimize impact to the 
community. We apologize in advance for the inconvenience. 
Please sign up for email notifications or text alerts to keep 
informed of the schedule.  
 

Construction Timeline  
Starting April 15 – Summer 2024 
 

About the Bushard Diversion Structure 
Several manhole covers are noticeable in the roadway 
surface on Bushard Street. These manholes provide access 
to a below grade large concrete structure, the Bushard 
Diversion Structure. This structure is critical to the 
conveyance of wastewater and is responsible for diverting 
wastewater flows through 8-ft diameter sewer pipelines to 
either the Fountain Valley or Huntington Beach facility for 
treatment. 
 

 

Stay Informed 

Updates will be posted to 
the project website.  

Sign up for email 
notifications and/or text 
alerts by visiting: 

www.ocsan.gov/Bushard 

or scan the QR code with 
your smartphone. 

 

Email notifications and text 
alerts are recommended to 
keep informed and stay in 
the know with the latest 
project updates.  

Questions? 
Contact the OC San  
Construction Hotline  

Phone:           
714.378.2965 

Email: 
ConstructionHotline@ 
ocsan.gov 
www.ocsan.gov/Bushard 


